@ Onesight

Giving Yo ol ol dght

Hello,

My name is Tee Talbott, I am the OneSight Captain of the LensCrafters at
Arapahoe Crossings and I’'m working in conjunction with OneSight 501(c)(3)a
Global Charity Organization, this organization provides free eye care and |
prescription eyewear for people in need. That is why I'm contacting you today; we
are having our annual OneDay community event on Thursday, December 10®, On
Oneday Luxottica employees’ worldwide join together to participate in OneSight.
In North America participating Luxottica retail stores provide free eye exams and
eyewear to those in need in their local communities. OneDay was started in1993
and since then we’ve helped hundreds of thousands of people see more clearly.
Our goal this year for Oneday is to give the Gift of Sight to at least 25 people. We
need you or your organizations help locating people who are in need of free eye
exams and glasses. Your help in this is greatly appreciated: we would like to get
the eye exams done before the event so we can hand out the eyeglasses the
morning of Thursday, December 10" during a reception from 10 a.m. tol2 p.m.
Qualifications are (LE. the inability to pay for glasses or an eye exam out of
pocket or with insurance) although we would like to help everyons, this service is
for people in extreme need with no other means of procuring eyeglasses or eye
exams.

Please contact Tee Talbott at 303.617.4563 with any questions; we are excited at
the possibility of working with your organization. '

Thank You,
Tee Talbott

6544 S. Parker Road #101
Aurora, CO 80016
303.617.4563

teetalbottl @hotmail.com



